
 
 

January 23, 2024 

 

Kenmore Air Launches New Seaplane Flights Between  

Friday Harbor and Downtown Victoria, B.C. 
Direct flight between Friday Harbor Marina and Victoria Inner Harbour Begin May 16th 

 

SEATTLE, Wash.— Kenmore Air, the Pacific Northwest’s leading provider of seaplane flight services, is 

thrilled to announce the launch of new direct seaplane flights between Friday Harbor Marina and 

Victoria’s Inner Harbour, starting May 16th, 2024. 

 

This new route signifies an important expansion of Kenmore Air's seaplane flight network, providing 

travelers with a convenient and scenic connection between two iconic destinations. The seaplane flights 

will operate daily through November 1 of this year, offering a quick and enjoyable 30-minute journey.  

 

Passengers on these flights will experience the unparalleled beauty of the Pacific Northwest from a 

unique vantage point. Friday Harbor Marina, with its picturesque idyllic island surroundings, and 

Victoria’s Inner Harbour, known for its unique blend of historic charm and modern vibrancy, are now 

https://www.puyalluptribe-nsn.gov/news/puyallup-tribe-kenmore-air-announce-flights-to-san-juan-island/
/

